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OCFA and Anaheim Fire & Rescue Partners with Albertsons|Vons|Pavilions to 
Encourage Residents to put together Emergency Kits for National Preparedness 

Month 
 

Contacts: Captain Steve Concialdi, Orange County Fire Authority 
 (714) 357-7782 or steveconcialdi@ocfa.org 
 
 Sergeant Daron Wyatt,Public Safety PIO,Anaheim Fire & Rescue 
 (714) 497-5633 or dwyatt@anaheim.net 
 
 Carlos Illingworth, Albertsons|Vons|Pavilions  
 (714) 300-6131 or Carlos.Illingworth@safeway.com 
 
  

Who: To culminate National Preparedness Month, the Orange County Fire Authority 
(OCFA), Anaheim Fire & Rescue and Albertsons|Vons|Pavilions are partnering 
to raise awareness for disaster planning and to show how easy and 
inexpensive it is to put together an emergency preparedness kit.     

 

What:  OCFA, Anaheim Fire & Rescue and Albertsons|Vons|Pavilions invite you to the 
 Anaheim Hills Vons to demonstrate the importance of every family having a disaster 
 preparedness kit in their home and car, and how easily these kits can be put 
 together. With an approved list in hand, children escorted by firefighters and 
 store representatives, will demonstrate how easy it is to walk around the store and 
 collect some very basic items for an emergency kit.  There will also be a display 
 table of essential items, as well as pre-assembled kits in backpacks for additional 
 convenience. The OCFA and Anaheim Fire say, “If you are prepared for an 
 earthquake or fire, you are prepared for any disaster or emergency.”   

 
 Speakers at this event will include the following representatives: 

 

o Kristina Hamm   (OCFA) 
o Daron Wyatt   (Anaheim Fire & Rescue) 
o Carlos Illingworth  (Albertsons|Vons|Pavilions) 

 
When: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 at 12:45 p.m. 

 

Where: Vons  

5600 Santa Ana Canyon Road 
Anaheim Hills, CA  92807 
 
Great Visual Opportunities for Video and Print – Interviews Available in 
English and Spanish! 
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